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30th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers: 
 
School Closure Update 
 
The school building now is closed.  All staff, other than those providing childcare at Sythwood School, 
will be working remotely.  Those children who do not have computer access have been sent hard 
copies of work.  All other children will need to continue to access the website.   It is not necessary to 
print off worksheets, children can use their home learning exercise books to record their learning. As 
I wrote in my last letter, please do not feel anxious about the home learning – just do what you can, 
when you can. 
 
The Year 4 team is trialling the use of SEESAW as a remote learning app and so far, the feedback is 
positive.  If your child is in Year 4 and they are not using the app, please contact your class teacher and 
give it a go.   
 
We are all thinking of you as we all go through this strange time as a community.  I hope that you are 
able to have some virtual meet-ups with friends and family, spend time in the garden and enjoy this 
time together. 
 
With very best wishes 
 
 

 
 
Mrs C Wand 
Headteacher 


